
 

 

St Benedict's Catholic College 
Newsletter Issue 10 - 17th November 
2023 

Message from the Principal 

Dear parents, carers, students and friends 

This week our year 11 students have embraced the revision opportunities our dedicated staff have 

provided to support them with their mock exams.  The mocks really help prepare for the real GCSEs 

next summer, by enabling students to get used to the formal exam environment and requirements, 

as well as practising the typical exam papers they will sit next year.  The results enable our expert 

teachers to identify and address any gaps in learning too. 



I’m very grateful to all our dedicated teachers, invigilators and support staff who work so hard to 

make this experience meaningful and beneficial. 

At Hot Chocolate Friday this week the Vice Principal and I were delighted to reward some students in 

year 9 who have really thrown themselves into the ‘St Ben’s Challenge’, garnering lots of 

achievement points in the process.  All of them said they would urge their fellow students to give the 

wide range of clubs and activities a go – there’s something for everyone, every lunchtime.  

At St Benedict’s we are always happy to meet with parents and carers to work together to resolve 

any concerns that might exist.  It is very difficult, however, to meet without an appointment made in 

advance, due to teaching and other commitments members of staff may have.  This does mean that 

visitors to reception without an appointment are likely to be disappointed that they cannot see or 

speak to the person they wish to consult with immediately.  Your support and understanding with 

this is very much appreciated. 

Mrs J E Santinelli 

Principal 

Chaplaincy 

 

October, October 

As we finish reading 'October, October', our year 7 students are getting the books to take home and 

read again and share with their friends and family. 

Mrs Hunter 

Teacher of English and Literacy coordinator 



 

Godspell - The Musical 

Rehearsals are underway for the college musical and it's already very exciting! 

Please can all cast members log on to their college email account and join the St Benedict's 

Performance TEAMS platform and check it regularly so they can see when they are required for the 

rehearsals.  Please make every effort to attend all of the rehearsals as we are on a very tight deadline 

and rehearsal time is very precious.   

Please email c.davies@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk for further details or to report cast related 

information.  Thank you! 

Mrs Davies 

Teacher of Drama 

 

mailto:c.davies@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk


WhatsApp 

Social media can be a great tool for staying in touch with people, but it can also be a hazardous place 

for young people.  We would like to draw parents and carers attention to the issues connected to 

WhatsApp as there have been some incidents over this term with regards to online behaviours 

particularly with this app. 

WhatsApp has a rating of 16+ which means that students in St Benedict's should not have access to 

this app.  Whilst this is the recommendation, we are aware that there are many students who do use 

this app regularly to communicate with their classes and year groups. 

Please check your child's WhatsApp to see who they are communicating with and what they are 

communicating.  Strangers are able to contact anyone on WhatsApp if they have their phone number, 

making it an unsafe place for young people.  By checking their phone regularly, you will be able to 

see the tone of communications and advise your child if there is anything of concern.  Please check 

who they are communicating with also  - as a rule of thumb, students should not add anyone to their 

contacts who they do not know in real life.  

Finally, if you do come across anything of concern when you are checking your child's WhatsApp, 

please contact your child's pastoral lead or a member of the safeguarding team, who will help you to 

deal with the concern.  Unfortunately WhatsApp is a place where cyber bullying can often occur, and 

we have had a number of these such incidents since the start of this academic year.  Whilst we do 

our best to monitor and filter online access in college, it is equally as important that online 

behaviours are monitored at home to ensure children are kind to each other and safe in their 

communications.  

We do hope that you find the guide below helpful.  Please check the advice there particularly about 

bullying and messaging, and support your child in making good online choices. 

Mrs Davis 

Assistant Principal - Safeguarding 



 



Book of the Week 

 

1 - Growing Up Black in Britain by Stuart Lawrence and Ashley Hickson-Lovence  

Growing Up Black in Britain, by Stuart Lawrence and Ashley Hickson-Lovence.  

Stuart Lawrence, brother of Stephen Lawrence, talks to seven inspirational figures about their 

childhood experiences, as well as sharing insights into his own.  This is a collection of courageous, 

thought provoking and ultimately hopeful pieces, set to educate and inspire young people.  

Contributors include TV presenter Alison Hammond, Olympic gold medallist Kye Whyte and actress 

Lolly Adefope. 

Available from our college library. 

Mrs Sullivan 

Reader Leader 

Careers and Guidance 

We would like to share the latest Essex Careers Magazine for Secondary Schools with you!  

The third edition of the Essex Careers Magazine has landed.  The magazine is an all-age magazine to 

help residents find out about careers and sectors, find a job, or secure a new training opportunity. 

The latest issue features: 

• A detailed look at the engineering sector in Essex County Council 

https://amzn.eu/d/1NwEdA9
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fl.facebook.com%2Fl.php%3Fu%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.essexopportunities.co.uk%2Fessex-careers-magazine%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0jzUlLSNdt4LAhPhqYbuzZqtMFNyR8FqeMinqOhOX5EXfBEX6zvm2NO6Q%26h%3DAT2eTV_Dfy4hjjR3zx2jK5DN0p_C0Xflf4mBNStTuSFW_16fWizmFDUakTmlLYisKNO4gcbGBRHGG7Pe8gSVC2OAwt04yuVwy4FzTqVSRiPQMUFo7p_dVhfwbz2QCwch6Q%26__tn__%3D-UK-R%26c%5b0%5d%3DAT2oIM5D0TZt4u8MH2ndbfalJqX8NSpBWKPVWxnXHRqduvlPAT_2Tku1ZtOtt_YjyyohwJ4NL2VuqXa6BJSHY65TmH4FF8jegielYSqUJQzc8i8_PCszU8qH25A9LFmFRK582eMAWWLM1Lbihinu8xeWQhBXQPkG6aD04Fchtw_Ca-Si1A&data=05|01|c.francis%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|ab4e98f513894127eaeb08dbe6b2b419|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638357427434537324|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=22M%2F3gLEr3HnE0YFO7CsTgx7UGiOZb%2BTXyqnhveU72A%3D&reserved=0


• A spotlight on opportunities in Mid-Essex 

• Guidance on T Levels and green skills 

• Lots of employer case studies, including Essex Police, Teledyne e2v and more. 

Mr Cretu 

Assistant Principal 

Christmas card competition 

 

Communications sent out this week 

History trip - Year 10 History students 

Catering Menu - Week A 

Please ensure your child’s ParentPay meal account is in credit. Any new deposits for the day must be 

made by 8.20 am in order for funds to clear in time for break. 

For the full list of menu choices this week, please click on here 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FEssexPoliceUK%3F__cft__%5b0%5d%3DAZUvWdTyvBnU2ntEckXvAxPshsgzj1a2SZWYkIoyA7yMRPS_dpzdbp_oFeOflHinpURoDHG5t2YTPLsp6uid44-o302eCu0Ccq6ejINqOuUh3uu6SCVyX20t0OepiaTJJWl5imRLy7H_rpeu6crLqr-o%26__tn__%3D-%5dK-R&data=05|01|c.francis%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|ab4e98f513894127eaeb08dbe6b2b419|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638357427434537324|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=x2E0QCgVpHueK9LDyxjkXw9m4eJGqUE0To540qVQmws%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fe2vteledyne%3F__cft__%5b0%5d%3DAZUvWdTyvBnU2ntEckXvAxPshsgzj1a2SZWYkIoyA7yMRPS_dpzdbp_oFeOflHinpURoDHG5t2YTPLsp6uid44-o302eCu0Ccq6ejINqOuUh3uu6SCVyX20t0OepiaTJJWl5imRLy7H_rpeu6crLqr-o%26__tn__%3D-%5dK-R&data=05|01|c.francis%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|ab4e98f513894127eaeb08dbe6b2b419|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638357427434537324|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=4qfY1QAAxzKnRi0oQkBEkz6z0Zdy3dHUw6%2FI1DOH9og%3D&reserved=0
https://www.stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk/welcome/catering-menus/


 

 



 

 



 



Instagram Highlights 

 

 



 

You can follow our Instagram link here 

Numeracy Challenge 

Well done and thanks for your hard work this week.  Well done to 7D for having the highest score 

this week.  This week’s 3 respect points go to Tomas and Eva of 8N.  Congratulations! 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Asamoah 

Teacher of maths and Numeracy Coordinator 

https://www.instagram.com/stbensofficial/?hl=en


 



 

 



Week Commencing 20th November 2023 - Week A 

We are occasionally asked to promote activities/clubs etc. from local groups. Such activities are not 

quality assured by the college and parent/carers should be aware of the need to reassure themselves 

of the quality and safety of the services on offer, for example by visiting, looking at information 

reports etc. 
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